
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 

Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

7 March 2018 

 

President: Jaimie Packett brought meeting to order 1935.   

Thanked everyone for braving the weather. 

Treasurer:  Jeanne Widenmyer Excused Absence:  Donations $367.55 

Expenses for March $4,076.42 See Attachment A 

1st. Lt Phil Shahan Report: Continue to monitor the weather 

reports, we are not out of the winter weather systems yet. 

EMTs consider during high wind days, transport to RGH rather 

than Riverside Tappahannock. If Riverside is patient choice, our 

safety comes first. 

If anyone is having difficulty with the computers or would like 

some one on one training or refreshers on skills, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. My schedule is getting better and I will 

make time for any of our members. 

2nd. Lt. Robert Hundley  

Captain: Melvin Cockrell Thanked everyone for those who have run 

calls.  New frig is installed in bay, water, snakes or available 

for volunteer crews.   

Sign-up sheets for upcoming events are on the bulletin board at 

the entrance.   

Captain and President are going to request a one on one meeting 

with each member for them to express any concerns they may have.  

A schedule will be set up.  

VP Garfield Parker:  Suggested some ideas to help sole the 

shortage of EMTs.  Advertising by putting an article in the 

local papers.  Offering in house training courses, and asking 

volunteers to set aside one or days a month for active service 

to the squad. 

Fund raiser of a possible breakfast and open house time frame of 

last week in April. 

Vehicle Officer Charles Howard: Continue to do what you are 

doing.  Reminder to write down fuel usage in the blue book and 



keep turning off lights.  Check oxygen level, if at 500 tank 

needs to be changed. 

Up-stairs ink cartridge 240 XL Cannon. Joe Schaffer will 

purchase two. 

Application for membership from L. Christophers was turned in to 

President. 

Sealing of the parking lot and drive estimate of $13,000.  TBD 

Roof painting planned for May-June time frame. 

Training 29 March 1900.  New protocols and refresher om Lucas 

II. 

 

Meeting adjourned 2015 

Respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 

  

  


